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Seember Nyager

Chief Executive officer

Public & Private Development Centre
Plot 184, Cadastral Zone A6,
Ademola Adetokunbo Crescent

Wuse Il - Abuja

Sent via Email

Dear Mr Nvager.

RE: LETTER OF APPRECIATION: ON NIGERIA’S PLEDGE TO
ADOPT THE OPEN CONTRACTING DATA STANDARD (OCDS)

We write to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 16, 2016,with the
above referenced subject matter

The Committee hereby welcomes suggestions on how you think the Federal
Government of Nigeria can achieve its commitment to establishing a public

central registry of company beneficial ownership information and an Open

Contracting Data Standards system.

Thank you.

/
Prof. Bolaji Owasanoyce/
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